COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

18th November, 1938.

Yard No. 1567

Dear Sirs, NP

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 5th instant enclosing a plan (in triplicate) showing
vatertight bulkheads Yos. 37, 67 & 138, and duplicate copies
of calculations, and with regard' thereto I have to state that
the arrangements as shown and amended on this plan will be
approved, provided they be carried out to the satisfaction of
the Cocliety's Surveyors.

Two copies of the plan are returned herewith, the
third copy being retained for reference. One copy of the
calculations is enclosed, the duplicate being retained.

1 am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

lessrs, Swan, Hunter & ¥ igham Pichardwn Idiay
wﬂm ND-OK-‘TM

Lloyd’s Register
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